Nichola Meehan

From: Nichola Meehan

Sent: Tuesday 4 May 2021 15:16

To: Des.Cox@Eirgrid.com

Cc: Valerie.Brennan@Eirgrid.com

Subject: Celtic Interconnector Draft Application File
Dear Des,

| wish to acknowledge receipt of the draft application file received by the PCI Unit on 29 April, 2021.
The PCI Unit will revert to you in due course.

Yours sincerely,

Nichola Meehan

PCI Unit
01-8737135






